
Automotive • Industrial • Agricultural • Marine
5045 SW 1st Lane • Ocala, Florida

www.ocaladiesel.com

352.873.4880
800.826.8836

Downtown Chapel

352-537-8111 • RobertsFunerals.com
606 SW 2nd Ave • Ocala, FL  34471

Funerals • Cremations • Memorials

Special pre-planning pricing for parishioners 
Se habla español

Prescriptions
  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471

    · Investigations
   · Due Diligence
  · Financial Forensics
 · security consulting

    · Investigations
   · Due Diligence
  · Financial Forensics
 · security consulting

a3200278 / c3200526ken o’connor

www.reliancegroupfl.comwww.reliancegroupfl.com

The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES

S

BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

April 21, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
AAPPRRIILL  2211,,  22002244  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       
             

  

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or stop by the Parish Hall the first Sunday of 
each month following the 8:45am and 11:00am Masses. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      

To be good stewards we must be good shepherds, willing to lay down our lives for those                  
committed to our care, not mere hired hands who run off, “leaving the sheep to be snatched and 

scattered by the wolf.” 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

Ministry of the Week 
Spanish Prayer Group 

Nuestro grupo de oracion refleja la espiritualidad y 
la mission de la Renovacion Carismatica Catolica. 

Sus miembros se reunen semanalmente para        
alabar, glorificar, adorar y dar gracias a Dios, en el 

poder del Espiritu Santo. 

Yolanda Diaz  352.208.5116 

Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
Religious habits for various Catholic Orders

Catholic Third Order burial habits & Dominican scapulars

Custom seamstress work

www.etsy.com/shop/handcraftedhabitry

www.handcrafedhabitry.com

 Lisa Tortiello Facebook: Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
 Cell 352-426-8708 Instagram@hancrafted_habitry

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

LINDA OSORIO
Realtor® 

COLDWELL 
BANKER

ELLISON REALTY

Direct: (352) 492-5501
Office: (35@) 732-8350

oosorio@ellisonrealty.com
OlindaOsorio.EllisonRealty.com

226 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 
Ocala, FL 34470

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
AAPPRRIILL  2211,,  22002244  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
BBeecckkyy  OOllbbrriicchh  

The Adopt A Parking Lot Island ministry 
would like to thank Becky for using so 
much of her time and talent helping to 

keep Blessed Trinity beautiful! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel reading we hear Jesus referring to himself as “the good shepherd.” His 
sheep know him, trust him, listen to him and follow him; having faith that no harm will 
come to them as long as they stay close to him. We reaffirmed our faith in Christ when 
we renewed our baptismal promises at Easter. As stewards of our relationship with Jesus 
Christ, are we, like the sheep, willing to listen to Jesus, trust him, follow him no matter 
the cost to our comfort? 

On this fourth Sunday of Easter, we hear that Jesus is the Good Shepherd and we are His sheep. Our readings today 
call us to reflect inward — do we allow Jesus to shepherd our lives? 
  
In our Gospel Jesus reveals His radical love for us. He says, “I will lay down my life for the sheep.” Jesus tells us that we 
are His. We can compare this relationship to that of a loving parent to their child. The parent gives without much in return 
and if any evil came near the child, the parent would do anything, even lay down their life for their baby. 
  
We are Christ’s — even more so than a child is to a parent. He created us and sustains our lives each day. Evil persists 
in our world, so Jesus willingly laid down His life for us at Calvary for our salvation. He is our Good Shepherd, whether 
we remain in His flock or go astray.  
  
But just as a baby is happiest in the arms of a parent, so too are we happiest in the flock of our Shepherd. And just as 
sheep go astray, we also stray from God, test our limits and even follow false shepherds.  
  
Thankfully our Shepherd is a Good Shepherd, and He laid down His life for us knowing                 
every sin we will ever commit. Therefore, let us examine our hearts and return to our flock. 
We don’t even need to find the way. He is right there always waiting to guide us home.  
  
Let us look inward this week and ask ourselves, ‘who is my Shepherd?’ and ‘have I gone 
astray?’ Name the areas in your life that you have neglected. Ask Jesus to bring you home. 
Pray for His mercy, seek His forgiveness in the sacraments and begin again.   

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Henry Medendorp 

Yoisi Meneses & Yeison Figuera 

Silvia Enriquez 

Eder, Lya Iker & Gianna Matus-Rodriguez 

Mark & Deborah Fiscaletti 

BBaappttiissmmss:: 

Josiah Micah Mendoza 

Hazel Zelda Vegerano 

Giovanni Link Vegerano 

Ander Negrete Mendoza Our Catholic Appeal  
Thanks to all of you who have made 
a response to Our  Catholic                      
Appeal—650 families.  

To date we have pledges or donations in the 
amount of $313,814.80. 

Your response enables the Catholic church to                
successfully go about fulfilling its mission in the 
Diocese of Orlando which includes Blessed Trinity 
parish.  

Two thirds of what we receive, over and above 
our assessment ($241,454.14) stays in our parish 
to help us with our ministries.  

If you have not yet responded, consult with the 
Lord for His advice. He will give you a good clear 
answer and it will be for the good of your own 
spiritual journey. 

OCA pledge envelopes are available in the                 
stewardship room or vestibule.  

Parish Mission Pentecost               
Breakfast  

Last October we began the 100 
days prayer that anticipated 
the coming of the Dominican Parish Mission; 
right now we are offering 100 days prayer of 
thanks for the mission which will conclude on 
Pentecost weekend, May 18-19th.   

To both celebrate the many graces the                 
mission brought to Blessed Trinity and to 
look ahead, all parishioners are invited to a 
breakfast gathering in the King of Kings  
building after the 8.00 a.m. morning mass on 
May 18. Following breakfast we will form     
discussion groups.  The gathering will end by 
11.00 a.m.  If you are interested in attending 
this event, please RSVP to 
bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org.   

Dear Father Patrick,  
God is Great. and we, the parishioners of St François Xavier, Haiti, praise him.  We are delighted 
to announce that we are starting off on a grand scale with the continuity of construction.  We 
say thank you dear Father Patrick!  thank you to the donors.  The amount needed to do the 
project is $75,000 and we are at $64,000—$11,000 to go. May God bless you more. 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

AAccttss  99::2266--3311  

  JJnn  33::1188--2244  

JJnn  1155::11--88          

AApprriill    2200  //  2211::   In memory of Kathryn Namiotka                   
              from Jan & Joe    

AApprriill    2277  //  2288::        

MMaayy    44  //  55::     

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 
x3201 if you would like more  
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

 
Sunday, April 14th— High school students are 
most welcome to join us at the 5:00pm Mass               
followed by dinner in the King of Kings building at 
6:00pm. The evening’s talk and discussion will     
focus on the Resurrection of Jesus. The meeting 
ends at 7:30pm. 
 
Sunday, April 21st— Please join us for Mass at 
5:00pm. 
 
Follow us on Instagram—@bt_lifeteen and on                    
Facebook—@btlifeteen 

Eucharistic Ministers  
Are you interested in becoming a 
Eucharistic Minister ?  We are 
starting a list of people that 
want to attend the next training. 

If you are interested or have any 
questions, please call Dee McNeal at 
352.390.0091 or 352.817.0837. 

Become a Volunteer! 

Find your Volunteer Opportunity! 

The legacy of La Guadalupana Clinic is based on a 
solid base of volunteers. We actively match the 
interests and experiences of our volunteers with 
the needs of the clinic. If you want to help, we 
have something you can do.  

The clinic needs doctors, nurse practitioners,  
bilingual nurses, Spanish/English Translators, and 
dental hygienist. Some volunteers provide                    
services once a week, while others come once a 
month.  

For clinical roles we ask volunteers to commit to 
a regular weekly or monthly schedule. The                
commitment must be for at least 6 months. 

If you are interested, you can request a                          
volunteer application form at 352-509-6996 or 
by email at: bluquis@cflcc.org  

Joyful Again, Orlando! 

Retreat for Widows and Widowers 
Being widowed is a special loss. This retreat is  
especially designed to help the widowed (6 
months or more) to find hope and joy again. 

May 25-26, 2024 

San Pedro Retreat Center                                                       
95 Bishop Grady Lane                                                               

Winter Park, Fl.  32792 

Space is limited—register early. Call Sharon at 
386.717.4452 for more information and to                      
register.  

     GIFT SHOP NEWS 

Coming Soon, Mother’s Day and First                  
Communion! 

Do you have the gifts, bibles, prayer books 
and other commemorative items you need 

for these special people in your life? 

Stop by the Blessed Trinity Gift Shop before 
Saturday evening Masses and after Sunday 

morning Masses. 

Also open 3:30 to 5:30pm April 24 and May 8 
( the second and fourth Wednesday’s of the 

month) 
Vacation Bible School at Blessed Trinity 
This year VBS will be held during the week 

of JUNE 10-14th  from 8.30 a.m. – noon in the  

King of Kings building for students K-3. This year for 
the first time, VBS will also be offered in Spanish at 
La Guadalupana and Christ the King, also in the 
month of June. 

Once again, we are asking for volunteers 

to help with activities each day.  Registration                 
begins in May. 

For more information, please 
contact Dr. Meehan 

at bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 
or at 325 629 8092 ext. 3207. 

BLESSED TRINITY 
COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 

 
SAINTLY QUOTES ON THE EUCHARIST 

 
"I urge you with all the strength of my 

soul to approach the Eucharistic Table as 
often as possible.  

Feed on this Bread of the Angels from 
which you will draw the strength to fight 

inner struggles." 
–Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati 

Coffee & Donuts 
Life Teen will have coffee and donuts available in 
the parish hall every 4th Sunday of the month.  

It will be donation driven and runs from 7:30am-
12:30pm.  We want all of you, your family, and 
your friends to sit and enjoy 
each other’s  company! 
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     GIFT SHOP NEWS 
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BLESSED TRINITY 
COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 
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each other’s  company! 

 



Monday, April 22 7:10am     Semudo Family L/D         
   5:30pm     Michelle Ivers  † 

Tuesday, April 23 7:10am      Thanksgiving 
   5:30pm     Gerald Adams † 

Wed, April 24  7:10am      Robert Durocher † 
   8:15am      Joseph Mazzurco Sr.†
   5:30pm      Priscilla Limlingan † 

Thursday, April 25 7:10am      R.J. Sumner †             
   5:30pm      Janette SImpson † 

Friday, April 26 7:10am      Alice Swiderski  †                                                               
   5:30pm      Bud & Mark Immel † 

Saturday, April 27 8:00am      Pat Moul †      
   4:00pm      Luke Reckamp †                                                
   6:00pm      Fran Harwas † 

Sunday, April 28 7:10am      Martinez Family  † 
   8:45am      Joe Lafaele † 
   11:00am    Brilante Emma  
           DiPietro †   
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Philip Kuhn †  
   

    
 

Please pray for all those who have recently passed away.  

  

 

 
AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

DDeeaann  &&  DDeeaann                                                                                                                         
Attorneys at Law                                      
352.368.2800 

DDeeaann  LLaaww  FFiirrmm,,  LLLLCC..                                                                                                            
Timothy S. Dean & Michael E. Dean              

352.387.8700 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                     

Sundays:  6:00am - 7:00am  
Tuesdays:  1:00am - 2:00am              
Fridays:  4:00pm - 5:00pm                                     

  
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                 
Sacrament in Holy Hours of                   
prayer.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                AApprriill  1144,,  22002244                                                                                                                          
Envelope Total:            436       $  24,448.51        Year to date collection:  $ 3,186,323.66            
Electronic Offering Total:      315               $  29,744.29        Year to date budget:       $ 3,905,360.00 

Total Children’s Offering:                   $   54.00                     Year to date deficit:       ($719,036.34)                                     
Non Sunday:             60                 $   8,133.00                                                                                                      
Grand Total for Week:        $   62,379.80          

Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  97,634.00                                                                                        
Difference                       ($35,254.20)            

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

NEW Altar Server                
Training 

3:30pm-5:00pm 
Training Begins Monday April 
22nd  
for the four-session training series  
(4/22, 4/29, 5/6, 5/13) 

 
Altar serving is open to any Catholic youth that 
is entering 4th through 12th grade. Your serving 
commitment is 1-2 masses per month and                
additional masses during the busier holiday 
times. This is a wonderful ministry focused on 
learning the Mass in detail, while serving at the 
Altar of Our Lord. This is also a great                             
opportunity for service hours for 8th grades and 
high schoolers. We look forward to all those 
youth ready to share their time and talent with 
our ministry.  
We will have a short parent/student meeting on 
Monday, April 22nd at 5:15pm in the church, 
immediately following the first training session. 
To reserve your spot, please email                               
btaltarservers@gmail.com to register. Space is 
limited to 12 students and attendance is                    
required at each of the four sessions. The next 
training sessions may be offered in October. 
Also, we request a parent or two to stay with us 
during the trainings, even if you can only stay 
for one of the sessions offered (must be                       
fingerprinted, please email us if you can help!). 
If you want to be an Altar Server, but just cannot 
make these dates/times, please email us today.  

Faith Formation notes……....      
This weekend we enter the last 28 days of the 

100 days of prayer in thanksgiving for the              

Dominican mission which will end on Saturday, 

May 18, the Vigil of the Great Feast of                     

Pentecost. 

MMiissssiioonn  PPrraayyeerr  
Lord, teach me to be generous, 
to serve you as you deserve, 

to give and not to count the cost, 
to fight and not to heed the wounds, 

to toil and not to seek for rest, 
to labor and not to look for any reward, 

save that of knowing that I do your holy will. 
Amen 

First Communion  22002244  
Second grade students from the parish and 
school will receive First Communion on                 
Saturday, May 11 at 
9.00,11.00 a.m. and 1.00 
p.m. (Spanish).  
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Suggestions for Stopping Plastic Pollution 

A springtime walk on a lovely April day brings you into contact with the ubiquitous presence of plastic in our 
lives. From the crushed soda bottle lying at the side of the road to the plastic bags floating through the air 
like kites, plastic pollution is everywhere. It is not possible to be plastic free. But there are steps we can take 
to reduce consumption of plastic.  

Here are a few suggestions you can incorporate into your life immediately: 

• Keep reusable canvas bags in your car for  shopping trips and commit to refusing plastic shopping and 
grocery bags. 

• Many stores have containers to recycle plastic bags, even newspaper wraps. Utilize them. 

• Carry a small set of simple utensils and a reusable straw so that you never have to use throwaway plastic 
utensils. 

• Encourage your school or college to look into utensils made with biodegradable components. Many 
Catholic schools have gone this route.  

• Many cities are considering levying a fee for using plastic bags at stores. Urge your local  government to 
consider this proposal to encourage reusable bags. Ireland reduced its plastic bag use by 95% almost 
overnight by placing a tax on plastic bags! 

• Visit www.earthday.org for more ideas and  inspiration! 

Stewardship Saint for April—Saint Catherine of Siena, Doctor of the Church 
Saint Catherine of Siena, whose feast day is April 29, was the first layperson, and alongside Saint                   
Teresa of Avila, one of the first two women named a Doctor of the Church. She was born Caterina di 
Giacomo di Benincasa in Siena in 1347, the 24th of 25 children. She decided early on not to be                  
married, and after several years of prayer and fasting, began an active life of service. She started by 
nursing the sick at a local hospital. Notable during that time was her aid to victims of the 1374                      
pandemic. 

As a young woman, Catherine believed she had a call to preach the Gospel. She organized a group of 
people to accompany her on mission trips where she urged her audiences to seek a deeper                            
conversion to Christ in their lives through prayer and repentance. She became so extraordinarily                
successful that she had to recruit priests to serve as confessors to these large gatherings.  

A devoted advocate of the Church, Catherine publicly promoted the offices of papacy, bishop and the 
clergy as Christ’s ambassadors, but she was also a severe critic of the abuses she saw among many 
members of the clergy and church hierarchy. She believed they should embrace poverty and assume 
a more humble spirit instead of “living in worldly luxury and ambitiousness and pretentious vanity.” 
“In fact,” she maintained, “many laypersons put them to shame by their good and holy lives.” 

Catherine, though, knew that there could be no lasting reform of the Church without strong papal 
leadership. In 1376 she met with Pope Gregory XI in Avignon, France, where the papacy had been 
banished since 1309, and urged him to return to Rome. In one letter, she insisted that he must be 
“courageous” and not a “coward.” Catherine’s letter strengthened the pope’s resolve and he                          
returned to Rome in 1377. 

After Gregory’s death the following year and the election of Pope Urban VI, the Great Schism ensued. 
For the next 39 years, there would be at least two and sometimes three claimants to the papacy. 
Catherine sent frequent letters to Urban in the hope of moderating his severity towards his                                
opponents. She also wrote to  various other church authorities, encouraging them to recognize Urban 
as the legitimate successor to the Chair of Saint Peter.  

Although a prodigious producer of letters, Catherine dictated her thoughts to others because she did 
not learn to write until near the end of her life. During the years 
1377 to 1378, Catherine dictated The Dialogue, her   reflections on 
the spiritual life. Many spiritual writers insist that this major work of 
mystical theology stands beside other great spiritual classics such as 
those of two other Doctors of the Church, Teresa of Avila and John of 
the Cross. 

Pope Urban invited Catherine to Rome in 1380 to help lend support 
to his papacy, but on the way she suffered a stroke. She died on April 
29, 1380. She was 33 years old.  
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AIRPORT SERVICE•CRUISE PORT TRANSFERS
CORPORATE•OUT OF TOWN TRANSPORT•SPECIAL OCCASIONS

NON EMERGENCY MEDICAL•ANY DESTINATION BY REQUEST

ORLANDO • TAMPA • SANFORD • GAINESVILLE
ALL YOUR TRANSPORTATION NEEDS
LICENSED & INSURED *AIRPORTS & CITY PERMITS * SERVICE 24/7

352-854-6642
INFO@STAGECOACHTRANSPORTATION.COM 

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 
 

Altar Server Training                                  
Starts Monday, April 22                  

Contact btaltarservers@gmail.com 
 

Parish Pentecost Breakfast                                         
Saturday, May 18                                           

After the 8am Mass                                                                            
King of Kings 

 
Uganda Benefit Sale                          

Saturday & Sunday, June 1-2                             
After Masses                                            

Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 
 
 
 
 



• Commercial
• Construction
• Demolition
• Document Destruction
• Garbage
• Industrial
• Mobile Restroom
• Manure Removal
• Portable Toilets
• Recycling
• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us
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• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us

 

 

 

 

Commercial Trash 
Construction 
Dumpsters 
Document Destruction 
Industrial Waste 
Mobile Restroom 
Portable Toilets 
Recycling  
Residential Trash 

The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Administration—Rodney Gutierrez 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
 
Building Committee                                                                           
Chuck Pigeon      352.342.6319                                         
cpigeon@pigeon-roberts.com 
 
Bus Drivers                                                                 
Julie Cyrulinski    352.875.9856                                                           
julienne_cyrulinski@yahoo.com 
 
Church Volunteers                                                                      
Melinda Gunn     352.629.8092                                                       
mgunn@blessedtrinity.org 
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